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RE: Coronavirus Memo #15 REVISED
Reduced Group Size and Enhanced Health Procedures for
COVID-19 Emergency

e Programs During

enhanced requirements for child care programs. These pro e be ‘ o ensure child
care operations that are ongoing during the COVID-19

The following requirements apply to all child imited to child care
centers, group child care homes, family child and child care facilities that are

e activities of the children shall be

e footage of program space.

as effective August 20, 2020. The

n was effective October 12, 2020.

of eight (8) children is still required for infants and

ild care center or group child care home. The capacity of a
care home is not modified by this change.

e All children and child care staff must undergo a health screening prior to entering the
program for any observable illness, including cough or respiratory distress.

e Enhanced cleaning and disinfection practices shall be implemented.

Phone: (860) 500-4450 - Fax: (860) 326-0552
450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 302
Hartford, Connecticut 06103
www.ct.gov/oec
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer


https://portal.ct.gov/Office-of-the-Governor/Governors-Actions/Executive-Orders

e All staff and children must adhere to regular hand washing with soap and water for at
least 20 seconds as follows:
o Before coming in contact with any child

o Before and after eating

o After sneezing, coughing or nose blowing

o After using the rest room

o Before handling food

o After touching or cleaning surfaces that may be contar

o After using any shared equipment like toys, computer
If soap and water are not available, an alcohol based sanitizer shall ed. Adults
should always supervise use of alcohol-based sanitizers. Likewi
activities must be supervised by adults to verify that children ar washing their

hands for 20 seconds.

e All staff must cover coughs and sneezes with tissue o
must also encourage children, when appropriate, to
tissues or the corner of the elbow. All soiled ti . i ately after
each use.

Thank you for your continued efforts to protegt the cticut’s children.



